YALSA 2018 Summer Learning Grants Now Available 
Through generous funding from the Dollar General Literacy Foundation, YALSA is excited to offer two types of grants, both worth $1,000 each: a Summer Learning Resources Grant and a Teen Summer Intern Program Grant. 
Twenty-five summer learning resources grants will be awarded to libraries in need and will allow them to provide resources and services to teens who are English language learners, struggling in school and/or who are from socio-economically challenged communities. Twenty-five teen summer intern program grants will be awarded to libraries to support the implementation of summer learning programs while also providing teens a chance to build hands-on job skills.
Eligibility requirements apply. To learn more about the grants and to apply, please visit our Summer Learning website. Apply by January 1, 2019. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Advanced Registration Deadline for YA Symposium Ends Oct. 13! 
Advanced registration for YALSA’s YA Symposium, which takes place in Salt Lake City, UT, Nov. 2-4, ends October 13! After this date, only on-site registration will be available. Want to save on registration? Join YALSA to receive membership pricing! The cost for joining YALSA and then registering for the symposium is similar in cost as registering as a non-member. Learn more about joining by calling 800.545.2433, ex. 5 or learn more about registration at www.ala.org/yalsa/registration. 
Don't Forget to Vote in the 2018 Teens' Top Ten!
Voting for the 2018 Teens’ Top Ten ends October 13! Don’t forget to encourage your teens to vote for their 3 favorite titles! The top ten will be announced the week of October 15. Check out and share the nominees video and find all voting info here.
Free Teen Services Webinar: Equity of Access 
Thurs., Oct. 11; 2PM EST 
Join us for our next webinar and learn how to ensure access to a wide variety of library resources, services, and activities for and with all teens, especially those facing challenges to access. Learn more and reserve your free spot.
New YALSA Publication Coming Soon: Teen Summer Learning Programs: From Start to Finish 
YALSA’s newest publication, Teen Summer Learning Programs: From Start to Finish is slated to be available in the ALA Store late October! Whether you’re just starting the transition from summer reading to summer learning, or have already completed the transition, this guide will help you think through the nuts and bolts of designing, implementing, and improving your summer learning program to ensure success. From planning & budgeting to community engagement and program examples, you won’t end up short on ideas for your teen summer learning program. Want to be notified when the new publication becomes available? Sign up here.
Apply for YALSA's New Awards!
YALSA has two new awards available to members: 
· Innovation in Teen Services Award: $500 award that aims to recognize a member who has brought a new idea to life through their library that has benefited the teens in their community. Apps are due Dec. 1.
· Doctoral Dissertation Fellowship: Up to a $3,000 award to cover research related expenses. The award aims to encourage research on teens, learning and libraries, specifically research that aligns with YALSA's National Research Agenda. Apps are due March 1.
Don't forget that YALSA has many other awards and grants available. Most have a Dec. 1 deadline.
